
Delamere Visitors Centre - Sunday 27th MAY 2012 
 
Given only a few days notice, Roy agreed to lead Barbara’s planned ride to Delamere. Many 

of our Two Mills members were away on holiday, but nevertheless, the Eureka Café was 

very busy on this hot sunny morning and all seats 

were taken.  

 

Because so few Merseyside CTC members had 

turned up, three of my friends asked if they could join 

us for the day. Of course we agreed: ‘entante 

cordiale’ and all that! Roy chose a contour hugging 

route to Delamere, which, considering the high 

temperature prevailing, we found very acceptable. The shaded roads through the rest of the 

ride were a great pleasure to ride along, bringing 

us to an early lunch at the Visitors Centre.  

 

Lunch at Delamere Visitors Centre 

 

The café was surprisingly quiet, so we 

were soon served with our meals, some 

even having time for an ice cream.  

 

Jill was the only lady in our group, but soon after lunch we were joined by The  Fabulous 

Ladies of Chester, who rode back with us as far as Waverton. So Roy, already an ever 

popular captain, proved even more so, by bringing together three local CTC groups on one 

ride! Is this a record? 

 

Thanks Roy - a great day out! 
Bob Witton 


